Consider approval of the name for the New Elementary School presented by the Naming
Committee
October, 2024

1. Board Goal: Domain 3: Positive School Culture

2. Background:

This evening, Chair, Olivia Guerrero-Rish will be presenting on behalf of the Renaming
committee, to offer their name suggestion for the new elementary school. The committee,
comprised of dedicated community members, has worked tirelessly for almost a year to select
a name that embodies the future of Uvalde CISD.

3. Recommendation:

Administration recommends approval of the name for the New Elementary School presented by
the Naming Committee as presented.

4. Action Required:

Board approval

5. Contact Person:

Ashley Chohlis



